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Diary Dates to       
Remember 

Thurs 9th October - 3.30pm 
New Parents Open Visit 
 
Tues 14th October - 4.00pm 
New Parents Open Visit 
 
Tues 21st October 
Yr 4 - Mnt Batten Trip 
 
Thurs 23rd October 
P.T.F.A. Autumn Disco 
 
27th - 31st October 
HALF TERM 
 
Mon 3rd November  
Individual Photographs 
 
10th - 14th November 
Rec - Nursery Rhyme Week 
 
Tues 25th November 
Nasal Flu Vaccinations 
 
Fri 28th November 
NON-PUPIL DAY 
 
Friday 5th December 
P.T.F.A. Mufti - Tombola 
 
Wed 17th December 
P.T.F.A. Winter Fayre 
 
Fri 19th December - 9.30am 
Rock Steady Concert 
 
22nd Dec to 2nd January 
CHRISTMAS BREAK 
 
Fri 30th January 
NON-PUPIL DAY 
 
16th Feb to 20th Feb 
HALF TERM 

Hello everyone at Beechwood, hope that you have had a 
good week and have been able to enjoy some of the lovey 
sunshine we have been blessed with in recent days. 
 
Terrific Trip! 
 
This week at Beechwood has seen Year 3 take a trip to 
Kent's Caverns to learn more about prehistoric times. All   
pupils were a credit to Beechwood, with their exemplary    
behaviour and manners. Well done year 3 and huge thanks 
to Miss Pumphrey and Mr Kombostiotis for organising. 
Thanks also to the parents who supported this trip and 
helped ensure it’s success. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lots of learning! 
 
I've spent a great deal of time this week in classrooms with 
your children, looking at teaching and learning. From using 
fronted adverbials and parenthesis in our diary writing in year 
6, to learning about how to keep ourselves safe online in 
year 3, and then learning my sounds with pupils in year 1, I 
have learnt lots, as have your children. 
 
Hope you all have a great weekend, see you on Monday,  
 
Mr Arnold and the Beechwood Team. 



  
 
 
 
 

FREE Family Courses 

 
 
 
 
 

Please contact Ms Roscoe in the school   
office if you are interested in registering for 
one of these courses - 01752 706360 or 
beechwood.desk@discoverymat.co.uk 

 
 
 
 
 

School Residentials 

Year 4 - Nethercott Farm  
 
Polite reminder - Second payment is due on    
Tuesday 30th September. Please pay using 
your child’s Parent Pay account. Thank you. 
 
Year 5 - PGL Trip 
 
Thank you for returning your consent letters. 
Please make your deposit payment on Parent 
Pay by Friday 3rd October. Thank you. 
 
Please contact the school office if you 
have any questions. 

P.T.F.A. Macmillan Coffee Morning 

 
 
 
 
 

The P.T.F.A. would like to thank everyone who 
came along and supported their coffee morning 
yesterday and to the children who purchased a 
cup cake during the day. 
 

£55 was raised 
 
All monies raised will be passed 
to Macmillan Cancer Support. 


